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King, Andrew

Subject: FW: Form submission from: Planning application: P/16/055

Subject: Form submission from: Planning application: P/16/055 

 

Submitted on Sunday, 3 July, 2016 - 07:47 

 

 

Full Name: John & Diane Heywood 

 

E-Mail Address:  PROVIDED 

 

Your Address: Morva, Porthcressa TR21 OJQ 

 

Representation: 

 

We are concerned to see a further proposal too relocate staff accommodation away from the hotel into a formerly 

quiet residential area. If young staff wish to have a late night party and are located on the hotel premises they will 

be aware that their management is nearby who will keep their activities under control so as not to disturb their 

guests. However, it is clear that if the same staff are located far from their management no such restraint can exist 

and they will simply disturb local residents and holiday visitors who have no such redress.  

 

We operate Morva as holiday let and our visitors come there year after year because of its quiet and tranquil 

location. We are concerned that the use of Treboeth, a mere 50 yards away, as staff accommodation will destroy 

this tranquillity. 

 

 

 

John & Diane Heywood 

 

 

 

 


